Uanby Planning Commlssion
Regular Meating
Octobary 9, 1968

Fregent: Chalvman Ralph Hulbert, Comsissioners Roy Benba, ®loie Cutaforih,
Jeanne Parsons, Cuetls Johason, Andy DiTovwmeso, and AL Undfray. Bweofficio we
bers preseut wors Uity Council vepresentative Johm Tatons, Council member Bud
Dregen, and Mayor Laxey Housen., County Planning Commlssion staff wmembers Jim
Hall, Jim Webb, and Jim MeKalght wers also prosent,

The meebing was called to order by Chailwman Hulbert abt B:0l P.M. HMinubes of the
september 11th meeting were approved as read,

Mre Jim Webb from the County Planning Commission brought before the Planning
Commisslon suggested chunges snd additions to the oxisting soning ordinance #4152,
After discussion ab lenghh, wollon wss mede by Pavsons, sedoaded by Bentu, and
carried uwnanimougly bthat the propossd changes and additions be referrsd to the
City Covnell with the Commission’s recommendation for spproval. (Adtached to
the winvtes ls the existing ordinance and the suggosted changes,)

&

L

Rev. Bruest Bedwell again came before the Planuwlng Commission regarding hisg pro-
posed braller court on Neff Head, The City Recorder acpepted his application for
gone change (rom R-1 to R-2. A hearing was set by the Commission for Octobar 23d
st 8:00 P.M. at the City Hall,

Nr. Hobert Ball, Sr., aud Mr, Robery Ball, Jv. brought befere the Planning Comme
iggion plans for a mobile home site to be known as Canby Manor on twelve acrss of
land just off Knighte Pridge Road, This item did net appsar on the agewda, but
wad digeussed. No decision was made,

Hye, Harold Oathes, fyom Avestad Realty, representing a client From flenton, Wash,
gought information concerning the bullding of a motel on the LOO hlock (H.E,)
between 3rd and hth streebs next to the Fajrgrounds, After diveungsion, & further
addition was made 4o zoming ordinamce #1552, It was recommended to the City Council
that motels be included with trailer parks as a conditionsl use in the R-2 zone.,
Motion was made by Bentz, seconded by Cwisforth, snd carrled unanimously.

The County Planning Commlssion staff diwbributed booklets on Population Study
for the Citys' reference, and also complled a paper on "spol zowing" for the
beunefit of the Canby Planning Commission,

There being no further business to come bafore the meeting, it was adjourmed by
Chairmarn Hulbert at 10:38 P.M.
Rewspectiully submitied,

Roma K, Borgen, Secrebary




